Dear All

## Ysgol yr Esgob Bonus Ball Desperately Need Your Help!

We have been running the Bonus Ball fund raiser successfully for a number of years.

It is very simple to take part in the Bonus Ball. All we ask is that you -

- Choose a number
- Complete the Standing Order Form with your bank details (forms available from the school office)
- Confirm the payment amount of £5.00 and send it to the Bank with a collection date of the  $1^{\rm st}$  of every month. Quote the Bonus Ball Number as the reference
- Inform us immediately should you wish to cancel the arrangement.

The draw takes place every Saturday evening and the winning Bonus Ball number drawn is then given a cheque for £25.00.

You are free to have as many numbers as you like and you do not have to a have a child in school to have a number. We are very grateful to the local businesses for helping us and please ask that they continue to support us.

Sue Clisham Headteacher